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I believe is very important to enact this bill. There are many people in our State that 

have been influenced by racist extreme rightwing propaganda and misinformation 

found on the internet and social media, that BIPOC and LBGTQ individuals are 

dangerous and not really Americans, and that their children should not learn anything 

about them!  We see book banning happening all over this county by these people. 

This is a danger to our society, and our security! We cannot let this happen in 

Oregon!  


